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November 29, 2017 
 
 
 
Honorable Board of Water Commissioners 
735 Randolph St. 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 
Re: 7 Mile and Helen, Water Leak 
 
 
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) conducted an investigation of a 
reported water leak at 7 Mile and Helen St.  Crews found an 8” gate valve leaking at the 
stuffing box; the packing and bolts to the stuffing box were replaced.  Also, the operating 
nut was replaced and the gate valve was functioning properly.  The repair was completed 
on November 22, 2017. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Palencia Mobley, P.E. 
Deputy Director and Chief Engineer 
 
  


